
The donation of this tree, grown in the park’s own nursery, will help 
restore Presqu’ile’s forest and support the environmental and 

educational programs of the Friends of Presqu’ile Park.

 The planting ceremony will be held 
in Presqu’ile Provincial Park on

A TREE HAS BEEN DONATED TO HONOUR


